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Comments: Hello,

 

Please do not close NFSR 141 or 143 along with others in the area of Tarryall Reservoir for shooting in the area.

My family for a long time has shot in the area and have always respected all the rules.  With the easy access and

great location I have been able to teach the younger generation the sport of shooting.  Shooting is also a huge

part of hunting which we seem to lose more and more hunters every year being they just have not been

introduced to the sport.  Shooting at a range is not only a pain it just is not any fun.

 

Thank you for your time.


